Tender Notice
 Office of the Executive Engineer PWD Highways Division Muzaffarabad

 
Date:     February, 2014
Invitation for Bids
 

Earthquake Reconstruction and Rehabilitation Authority (ERRA), Government of Pakistan, is committed to complete reconstruction & rehabilitation of Public Infrastructure which was damaged/ destroyed in the aftermath of Earthquake of October 2005 in Azad Jammu & Kashmir and Khyber Pukhtunkhwa.

The Ghulam Abbass Bridge, AJ&K, got damaged during the earthquake of 2005 and to make the facility available to people of the area, it was earlier planned to construct a new bridge at a cost of Rs. 250.00 million and was included in ERRA strategy. Later the damaged portions of the bridge were analyzed for retrofit option for restoring its strength and durability as an economical measure. The consultants have declared the bridge suitable for retrofitting.

ERRA now intends to carry out "Repair / Retrofitting of Ghulam Abbas Bridge over River Jhelum at Garhi Dupatta District Muzaffarabad AJK" and invites sealed bids from eligible contractors for retrofit items of works as have been designed by the consultants.

Bidder will also independently scrutinize and certify the adequacy of strengthening/ retrofitting design as have been proposed by the consultants and is included in the bidding documents, with a view to shoulder equal responsibility for the retrofit bridge structure after its completion. 

 “Single Stage Two Envelope” procedure will be adopted for the bids.

 

Firms registered with Pakistan Engineering Council in Category “C-2” or above with relevant specialization for the year 2014, may purchase bidding documents from 27th February, 2014 onwards, the address given below, on submission of non-refundable Demand Draft / Pay Order amounting to Rs. 5,000/- (Rupees Five Thousand Only) in favor of Earthquake Reconstruction and Rehabilitation Authority (ERRA), Government of Pakistan. 

Documents can also be downloaded from ERRA website and must be delivered at ERRA Headquarters, Room No. 522, Block No. 5, Murree Road (Opposite Margalla Town), Islamabad, Ph No. 0519030825, Email: pervez@erra.gov.pk by 1030 hrs on March 14, 2014. Proposals will be opened on same day at 11 30 hrs. ERRA will not reimburse any cost or expenses incurred in connection with the preparation or delivery of Bid Documents or visits to any office or site in this regard.

The competent authority reserves the right to accept or reject any or all Bid Documents as per Rule 33 of Public Procurement Rules, 2004.

XEN PWD Highway Division Muzaffarabad






